Sluice Point Betterment Committee

October 7, 2021

Dear Councillor Guy Surette,

We, the Sluice Point Betterment Committee, are writing this letter to request funding from the District community Grant in the amount of \$500.00.

Our committee is in the process of designing and ordering a community sign. We would like to have a sign to welcome our residents, visitors and tourists to our beautiful village of Sluice Point (Pointe-du-Sault).

We are hoping to hear from you soon. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Thank you for considering our request.

Sincerely,

Paula Bourque Paula Bourgue

Note:

Payment may be made to our sponsor: Twin Village Social Club